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Monday 19th May 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re: End of Year Arrangements – Early Finish Times 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you of some important operational arrangements taking 
place in the coming weeks as we approach the end of the academic year. 
 
As you are aware, we are currently undergoing significant building and refurbishment works across the school 
site. While these works will ultimately improve our facilities and learning environment, they are presently limiting 
the amount of usable space available for teaching and other activities. 
 
Alongside this, students in Years 7 to 10 will commence a rigorous internal assessment period from Monday 2nd 
June 2025. These assessments are essential in tracking student progress and preparing for the academic 
challenges of the next school year. Many schools in the local area also make these arrangements to facilitate 
phases of whole school assessments taking place.  
 
In response to these combined pressures, we have made the decision that from Monday 2nd June–Thursday 
10th July, students in Years 7–10 will finish the school day at the slightly earlier time of 2.25pm. This will allow 
us to manage both the logistical limitations on-site and ensure that students can complete their assessments in 
a calm, well-structured environment.  
 
Please note the following additional arrangements: 
 

• After school clubs will run 2.25pm-3.15pm.  
• Compulsory Study will continue from Monday 2nd June until Thursday 26th June. The timings after 

half term will be 2.25pm-3.15pm. If your child is to attend Compulsory Study, you will receive a 
separate letter by Friday 23rd May. 

• Our Extended School Provision will remain in place until  5.00pm  Monday-Thursdays for families 
of  Year 7 and Year 8  students who wish to take up this offer. This provision will be supervised and 
provide a space for students to read, complete homework, or engage in quiet study and activities.  

• You can sign your child up for our Extended School Provision via this form: 
https://forms.office.com/e/JuSERPPLL4.  
 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via info@allsaintscc.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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